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Executive Summary 
 
This paper alerts the Health and Wellbeing Board to the publication of the 
Wiltshire Safeguarding Children Board Annual Report 2012/13. 
 

 

Proposal(s) 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 

i. Invites the Independent Chair of the Wiltshire Safeguarding Children 
Board to its next meeting to review the WSCB Annual Report and 
communicate any observations, concerns or queries  
 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
The Wiltshire Safeguarding Children Board Annual Report for 2012/13 has now 
been published and is available online.  
 
The Independent Chair of the Board is not able to attend the Health and 
Wellbeing Board this time and given that safeguarding arrangements for 
children in Wilshire are now rated ‘adequate’ an in depth discussion will be 
important. 
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